
Energy supplement 2023 

Do you think you might be eligible? 

Put in a request 
 

Again in 2023, residents on a lower income will receive an energy supplement of € 1,300. 
Helmond has decided to award this supplement to residents with an income of up to 130% 
of the social minimum. This applies for anyone from the age of 21. This will take the form 
of two payments: in the spring € 500 and after the summer holidays the remaining € 800. 

Have you received a letter about the € 500 energy supplement? 

Did you receive the energy supplement last year and are you eligible for it again this year? If 

so, you should have received a letter from the municipality of Helmond in March 2023, 

explaining that € 500 would be deposited in your bank account at the end of April 2023. In 

that case, there is no need to make an additional request. 

Requesting an energy supplement in 2023 

If you did not receive a letter from us in March 2023 and you are eligible, you can complete 

the request form by visiting the website www.helmond.nl (button: hulp bij geldzorgen). If you 

would rather complete a paper version, or if you have any other questions, please call 14 

0492 option 2. 

 

Help  

The people from various organisations, like LEVgroep, Sociale Teams Helmond, BeBizzy, 

Saldo Plus and Humanitas are waiting to help and support you. There are consultation 

hours, where you can get information about how to submit a request. But you can also 

request a personal meeting. You can apply for the energy supplement of € 500 until 31 May 

2023. In 2023, the supplement will be awarded to an address and not to each person. 

 

Consultation hours LEVgroep 

The Formulierenbrigade consultations are organised in every neighbourhood in Helmond. They 

are by appointment. You can arrange an appointment through calling the general LEVgroep 

number, 0492-598989. 

 

 

 

http://www.helmond.nl/


Consultation hours Humanitas 

The Humanitas consultation hours are held on the Engelseweg 127A in Helmond. They are by 

appointment. You can arrange an appointment through calling (0492) 59 94 49. 

 

Sociale Teams Helmond (STH) and LEVgroep will be holding open consultation hours 
in the coming weeks. 

You will receive information about how to make a request from the national emergency fund. If 
you wish, you can make a request to plan a personal meeting to actually submit the request.  

City centre 
Thursday 09:30 – 11:00 hours in de Fonkel, Prins Karelstraat 123 

North 
Wednesday 09:00 – 10:00 hours in de Waterkant, Breitnerlaan 15 
Thursday 10:00 – 11:00 hours in de Boerderij, Harmoniestraat 105 

East 
Tuesday 10:00 – 11:00 hours in de Brem, Rijpelplein 1 

West 
Monday 13 and 20 February 15:00 – 16:00 hours in de Westwijzer, Cortenbachstraat 70 
From Wednesday 1 March 11:15 – 12:15 hours in de Westwijzer, Cortenbachstraat 70 

BeBizzy, too, is organising open consultation hours to assist with requests 

The volunteers at BeBizzy and SaldoPlus will assist you in working through the request. If it is 
very busy, a personal appointment will be made with you for another time. 

Where? Nachtegaallaan 40, Helmond 

• Every Monday and Tuesday from 10:00 until 12:00 hours. 

• Every Thursday and Friday from 13:00 until 15:00 hours. 

You can also contact BeBizzy by telephone via 06 41 01 83 88 (general number) or 06 43 06 15 
04 (Dianne Bruno). 

 

 


